
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
SYMBOL: NPST                                                                                                                 Date: January 17, 2025 
ISIN: INE0FFK01017                                                                                                                           
 
To,         
The Manager-Listing Department, 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, NSE Building, Bandra Kurla 
Complex, Bandra East, Mumbai – 400 051 
Fax: 022-26598237, 022-26598238 
 
Subject: Submission of Secretarial Compliance report 
 
Respected Sir/Madam, 
 
We, Network People Services Technologies Limited, are pleased to submit our Secretarial Compliance Report from 
April 01, 2023, to December 31, 2024 (review period). Kindly note that this Secretarial Compliance Report has been 
prepared solely to meet the requirements applicable for Main Board migration. 

Pursuant to regulation 15 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, SME-listed companies are exempt from compliance with 
the corporate governance requirements outlined under Regulations 17 to 27. Therefore, we are not required to comply 
with these provisions, and the submission of this report is for information purposes only. 
 
You are requested to take the same on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Network People Services Technologies Limited 
 
 
 
Chetna Chawla 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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